
Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils, 

 

Happy 1st May!   

 

Well – I don’t want to sound too British, but what a 

change in the weather this week!  Still, it’s helped our 

potato plants here at school to shoot up.  If you compare 

this week’s photo with last week’s, there’s a huge difference.   

 

I’ve been looking at your comments and post on Tapestry and Purple Mash.  YingNan, 

your Duplo museum with people queueing 2 metres apart outside is brilliant and Freya, you haven been 

busy cutting things in half around the house.  Tess, I can’t believe you’ve made 

your own guitar and are writing your own rock songs!  Mrs Powell’s Bug Hotel 

looks amazing and Ralphie, look how many  tadpoles you have!  I was impressed to 

hear that Elsa in 1CG had made a pop up paper ‘Giphant’ and George and Rioghan’s 

habitats (2HK) are fabulous.  Ivy, you’ve been busy on your bike and I’ve been 

riding the bikes and trikes at school.  It’s great fun! 

 

I really enjoyed trying to work out the riddles in the Year 3 blog: 

 

What gets wetter and wetter the more it dries? 

What comes once in a minute, twice in a moment but never in a thousand years? 

 

Congratulations to Ariana in 4JG and her Mum, Mrs Goodman and family on the arrival of baby Enes.  

Ariana also shared this joke on her class blog: 

 

Q: Why did the kid want to chuck his clock outside the window? 

A: Because he wanted to see time fly by! 

 

Xave – hill sprints and a 5.3K run.  Wow! 

 

Miss Lawless, those zoomed-in images were really clever but tricky on your blog. 

 

Mira, the pictures you’ve drawn as part of your Greek topic are really good and thanks to Sophie for 

sharing your thoughts about Judy Blume’s book ‘Fudge’.  I think I’ll read it myself. 
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Mr Cook’s facts of the day have been fascinating and a number of you in Year 6 

have really been developing your cooking skills.  Mrs Edwards had to do a ‘Come Dine 

With Me’ meal for her family last week.  Here’s her Singapore Street Food. 

 

Gwen in 2HK has set up her own Podcast and has been interviewing people about 

their jobs.  It’s really interesting – do have a look if you haven’t already: 

https://gwengetstowork.com  Mrs Edwards tells me she is being interviewed by 

Gwen at 11am on Monday and I confess to being a little surprised that I haven’t 

been asked too! 

 

Mrs Edwards is looking to set up a live video link and hold weekly Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 

assemblies in the coming weeks so please look out for a ParentMail which will give you more 

information. 

 

As you can see from my comments, I’m SO impressed with all the wonderful work and activities you’re 

doing whilst you’re at home. (Mrs Edwards says it makes her feel incredibly proud and reading the 

blogs and seeing the photos helps her feel closer to you all). 

 

Have a lovely weekend and as always, stay safe and well. 

 

 

Lots of bearhugs, 

Hector 

 

 

 

https://gwengetstowork.com/

